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The Turkish Chamber of Commerce and Industry held a meeting with Turkish businessmen on
invitation of Adjara AR Chairman of the Chamber of Commerce and Industry Tamaz Shavadze,
representative of Business Ombudsman of Georgia Tariel Giorgadze in Adjara and Bondo
Tabatadze, representative of the agency "Enterprise Georgia". Agency "Enterprise Georgia"
and representatives of Business Ombudsman presented presentations to Turkish businessmen
about Georgia's investment potential and Ombudsman's work. Members of the Georgian
delegation responded to businessmen's questions. At the meeting the clips were presented
about the investment and tourism potential of Adjara. The meeting was attended by Avtandil
Miqatsadze, Consul General of Georgia In Trabzon and Makboule Kochak Consul General of
Turkey in Batumi and Chairman of International Investors Association of Georgia, Osman
Chalishkan.
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